Question for written answer E-001403/2020
to the Commission
Rule 138
Deirdre Clune (PPE)
Subject:	Single market for mortgages 
The Consumer Financial Services Action Plan, launched in March 2017, aims at developing improved cross‑border retail financial services. However, consumers in the EU still encounter significant barriers, for example when accessing cross-border mortgages.
1.	Does the Commission intend to prioritise the creation of a true single market for mortgages?
2.	Can it indicate which concrete actions may be taken as part of its work programme to help create a true single market for mortgages in the EU?
3.	Directive 2014/17/EU on credit agreements for consumers relating to residential immovable property was due to be reviewed last year – was this review delayed and does the Commission intend to revise this directive in the coming years?
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